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CLERK’S ALERT 
 

Notice Regarding Cases Assigned to Dept. 50  

 
Judge Ketu Shah has been appointed by Governor Inslee to fill the vacancy in 
Department 50 created by Judge James Cayce’s retirement.  As of May 10, 2019, 
Judge Shah has been assigned to the Regional Justice Center and manage cases 
assigned to Department 50.  
 
Please follow all normal rules and procedures for scheduling hearings before Judge 
Shah, Department 50. 


